
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 3/10/2010 3:29:07 PM
To: 'Cho, Theresa' (theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Ok, sounds good Theresa. 
Trina

From: Cho, Theresa [mailto:theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 4:30 PM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Hi Trina,

I just wanted to let you know that I'm trying to coordinate internally on a date and will get back 
to you in a day or two.

Theresa

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 4:59 PM 
To: Cho, Theresa 
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Theresa, just to follow up on my voicemail message, unfortunately the Diablo Canyon 
folks weren't able to accommodate the 2nd or 3rd weeks of this month but the week of 
April 12 looks to be pretty open - and fortunately that isn't a CPUC meeting week.
Any particular days that week work for you and your folks? Let me know. Also, they 
did clarify that they can start a tour in the later morning if you want to drive down that 
same morning.

I'll be at the Commissioner Moeller speech tomorrow morning, if you want to talk then - 
or give me a call, thanks,
Trina
973-6490
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From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 3:31 PM 
To: 'Cho, Theresa'
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Hi Theresa,
It isn't really a day trip, unless you plan for a really long day; it's in Avila Beach, which 
is just south of San Luis Obispo. If you drive, plan on a 3.5 hour trip one way from San 
Francisco (with no traffic). Commercial flights are also available into San Luis Obispo. 
They usually like to start the tour at 8:00 or 9:00 in the morning, just to make sure 
there is time for questions - and the checking in process for security can be time 
consuming. If you are interested in seeing the spent fuel pools then you will definitely 
need to start early because the security & safety process to check into that section of 
the facility is another, separate process. What I have done in the past, including when 
I visited the facility as CPUC staff, is drive down the night before and stay in SLO or 
even better Avila Beach (and it makes it a kind of fun outing). We can pick you up at 
your hotel in the morning, and take you through security to the facility. Again, 
depending on whether you want to enter the spent fuel pool area, the tour is usually 
over by around 2 or 3 or so. That leaves time to drive back 1 hat day, or to catch 
a commercial flight home that evening. We can work the tour timing around your 
schedule if you go the commercial flight route and need to leave by a certain time. But 
I highly recommend getting down there the night before, if you all can swing it.

Just a heads-up, too - all Diablo Canyon visitors have to give certain information, 
include your social security number, to us for security purposes. I believe it's a federal 
requirement. We can get all that from you once we figure out a date, but I just didn't 
want that to be a surprise.

I'll check the 2nd and 3rd weeks of March, and mid-April, and get back to you.

Trina

From: Cho, Theresa [mailto:theresa.cho@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 3:08 PM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Diablo Canyon tour

Thanks for getting back to me. Is it a day trip to SLO? How does one get there?

There will be 4 advisors (me, Matthew Tisdale, Michael Wheeler and Jamie Fordyce), and the 
second or third week of March work. Otherwise, it will have to be mid-April (Jamie will be 
gone by then).

Thanks,
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Theresa

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 2:14 PM 
To: Cho, Theresa 
Subject: Diablo Canyon tour

Hi Theresa, following up on my voicemail -- we'd be happy to arrange a visit to Diablo 
Canyon for you and any other advisors/staff who are interested. It's a really interesting 
facility if you haven't been to a nuclear plant before. Let me know if there is a time 
frame you have in mind, or if it is just "as soon as possible", and I'll check on available 
dates. Who else is interested -- how large a group should we plan for?

I'm working from home today so the mobile number you called earlier is best, if you 
want to talk: 415-722-6504. Or tomorrow my office is 973-6490. Talk with you soon!

Trina
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